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Important Dates 
 

Sunday, March 11 to  
Friday, March 16 

5 Days for the Homeless Event 
hosted by the BSS 

 

Tuesday, March 13 
Dean Candidate – Morina Rennie 
9:15 a.m. Public Presentation &  

11:15 a.m. Meet and Greet  
 

Tuesday, March 13 
CMA Information Booth 

 

Wednesday, March 14 
CGA Information Booth 

9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. on 6th floor 
 

Friday, March 16 
Faculty Council 

9:30 – 11:30 a.m. in ED 623 
 

Monday, March 19 
Dean Candidate – Andrew Gaudes 

9:15 a.m. Public Presentation &  
11:15 a.m. Meet and Greet  

 

Friday, March 23 
Coffee Party 

10:00 – 10:30 a.m. in ED 562 
Teaching Workshop 

10:30 – 11:30 a.m. in ED 514 
 

Friday, March 23 
Keg-a-Rama 

 

Friday, March 23 
Long Service Awards 

 

Friday, March 30 
Research Presentation 

10:30 – 11:30 a.m. 
 

Friday, March 30 
Spring Gala 

 
 

 

Dean Search Update 
Two candidates for the position of Dean of Business Administration will 
make public presentations, meet with faculty and students, and participate 
in interviews in the coming weeks.  The candidates are Dr. Andrew 
Gaudes and Dr. Morina Rennie. 
 

Dr. Rennie’s campus visit will take place on Tuesday, March 13.  
Details of the day include: 
 9:15 – 10:45 a.m. Public Presentation  ED 514 
 11:15 – 11:45 a.m. Informal Meet & Greet ED 562 
 

Dr. Gaudes’ campus visit will take place on Monday, March 19.  Details 
of the day include: 
 9:15 – 10:45 a.m. Public Presentation  ED 514 
 11:15 – 11:45 a.m. Informal Meet & Greet ED 562 
 

Faculty Council – March 16 
Mark your calendar to attend the upcoming Faculty Council meeting on: 
 Date:  Friday, March 16 
 Time:  9:30 – 11:30 a.m. 

Place:  ED 623 
 

Coffee Party & Teaching Workshop  
Mark your calendar to attend the upcoming events on Friday, March 23: 
 10:00 – 10:30 a.m. Coffee Party  ED 562 
 10:30 – 11:30 a.m. Teaching Workshop ED 514 
The topic of the Teaching Workshop is to be confirmed. 
 

Long Service Awards 
Congratulations to Wendy Tebb who will be honoured for 30 years of 
service at the Long Service Awards Ceremony.  Morina Rennie will be 
honoured for 25 years and Robert Anderson, Youngsoo Kim, Janice 
Leibel, Jean-Marie Nkongolo-Bakenda and Marilyn Staseson will also 
be honoured for 10 years of service.  Everyone is welcome to attend the 
Long Service Awards to congratulate your colleagues (no RSVP 
required): 

Date:  Friday, March 23 
Time:  2:00 p.m. 
Place:  RIC Atrium 
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Important Dates 
(continued) 

 

Mon. – Wed., April 2 – 4 
CGA Coffee Event 

10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, April 6 
Good Friday 

University Closed 
 

Tuesday, April 10 
Mentorship Wind Up 

Terrace Building 
 

Friday, April 13 
Academic Staff Meeting 

10:30 – 11:30 a.m. in ED 514 
 
 

Keg-A-Rama 
We are working on putting 
together a Faculty of Business 
Administration team for this year’s 
Keg-A-Rama on March 23.  
Please submit your name to Kelly-
Ann McLeod by March 12 if you 
would like to participate in this fun 
event!  We need 10 people for the 
team which can include: faculty & 
staff, sessionals or outside friends 
and family. 
 
 

Pay Stubs go 
Paperless 
Our pay stub has been redesigned 
on UR Self-Service with enhanced 
quality and information.  The last 
paper pay stubs will be issued 
March 31, 2012.   
Please view the new redesigned 
pay stub on UR Self-Service by 
clicking on the link below: 
https://banner.uregina.ca/prod/sct/t
wbkwbis.P_WWWLogin 
Once you have logged in, click on 
Employee Services, then click on 
Pay Information, then click on Pay 
Stub and select the pay period you 
wish to view. 
If you have further questions, 
please contact payroll@uregina.ca.  

 
 
 

5 Days for the Homeless 
The BSS will be participating in the “5 Days for the Homeless” campaign 
for the third year, from March 11-16.  This is a national charity campaign 
taking place at 23 universities across Canada.  Five students from the U of 
R will be living on campus homeless for 5 days to educate students about 
homelessness in Regina and to raise funds for Carmichael Outreach.  The 
students will be collecting monetary donations, clothes, and non-
perishable food donations.  This year’s participants include: 
 Sarah Stewart (4th year - Business)  
 Sarah Schapansky (4th year - Arts)  
 Jon White (2nd year - Business)  
 Jesse Leontowicz (4th year - Kinesiology)  
 Andrew Burant (2nd year - Business) 
To learn more about the campaign, visit: http://www.5days.ca/region/  
To wrap up the campaign a Press Conference will be held: 
 Date:  Friday, March 16 
 Time:  2:00 p.m. 

Place:  Glass Atrium, Riddell Centre 
Please support this campaign!  The 5 Days committee has scheduled 
several fundraising events: 

Date Event Location 
Mon. March 12 @ 
7:00 – 11:00 p.m. 

Benefit Concert The Owl 

Tues. March 13 @ 
8:00 – 10:30 a.m. 

Pancake Breakfast  The Riddell Centre  

Wed. March 14 @ 
11:30am – 1:30pm 

Downtown Donations 
Day 

F.W. Hill Mall 

Wed. March 14 @ 
8:00pm – 10:00pm 

Date Auction The Owl 

Thurs. March 15 @ 
12:00pm – 5:00pm 

St. Patty’s Lounge 
Party 

ED 530 
 BSS Lounge 

Fri. March 16 @ 
2:00pm – 3:00pm 

Press Conference 
Glass Atrium 
Riddell Centre 

 

Engagement Survey Deadline Approaches 
The deadline for the second Employee Engagement Survey is Tuesday, 
March 13. If you haven’t completed it yet, we encourage you to make 
your voice heard! 
If you have any questions please contact Devon Anderson, our Faculty 
Employee Engagement Ambassador. 
 

Case Studies  
Any faculty members and sessional lecturers using case studies for their 
classes (either paper copies or posted on UR courses), should remind their 
students that their student accounts will be charged for these case studies – 
please include this information in your syllabus so students can be 
prepared.  The Faculty of Business Administration purchases the 
permissions and charges the students exactly the same price that we paid 
for the cases (so we do not make a profit).  This process is just more 
convenient than requiring you to be collecting cash from your students. 


